THE BUILD BULLETIN

ESCRICK

We'd like to extend our gratitude to those who are patiently awaiting a full fibre
connection. As you may be aware, another ISP is building a fibre broadband network in
Escrick. This company has been awarded funding to build their network under the Gigabit
Broadband Voucher Scheme. Unfortunately, we were not privy to this information when
we began the project last year.

At this point in time, most of Escrick has full fibre connectivity; ether thanks to us, or the
other provider. For those who can be serviced by both, it gives great competition.
Because of this overlap, we've made the difficult decision to not continue the build any
further. A large majority of our network is built, tested and operational.

As Escrick premises are now future proofed with full fibre, we will invest our efforts in
other rural communities who are in need of upgraded connectivity and don’t have any full
fibre providers.

We will imminently release areas of the core network which have been built and tested.
Those with contacts in place will be contacted to arrange their installation appointments
shortly. We will still be able to offer full fibre broadband to over 200 properties in Escrick.

We thank those who have supported us throughout this journey. Your unwavering
patience and understanding has been greatly appreciated. If you're yet to sign up, it's not
too late. Please reach out to our team to discuss which package would best suit your
lifestyle on +441914067153. Or, sign-up online in less than 5-minutes:
https://fusionfibregroup.co.uk/coverage-postcode-checker/
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